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Principal’s Note

Hello Cardinal Families,

It has been a very exciting

week at GLE.  As you may, or may not

already know, GLE scored BLUE on the

KSA.  This is the best category for

the state assessment.  Here is an

article from Link NKY. This is a huge

accomplishment for our students,

staff and parents, as we all work

together as a team, and I am so very

proud to be a part of this amazing

school.  Out of the 1200+ schools in

Kentucky only 98 received this rating!

We had an assembly on Tuesday to

share the news and on Wednesday we

all wore blue to celebrate.

In the upcoming weeks, I will be

meeting with our 4th and 5th grade

students to talk about the goals they

set last spring, how they did and what

they are doing now to improve.  I am

also working with the middle school to

arrange time to go visit our GLE 6th

graders to do the same thing, because

“Once a Cardinal, Always a Cardinal!”

Mr. Viox, the owner of the

4-Mile Pig, came to speak with our 3rd

grade this week.  This goes along with

their book study on How to Eat Fried

Worms.  He spoke on the different

jobs that it takes to run his

restaurants and on the skills that

students develop from The Profile of

a Graduate that he uses to be

successful.  Mr. Viox is a huge asset

to the GLE family and he is always

more than willing to come in and speak

to our students.  We truly value him

as a member of our community!

https://linknky.com/news/2022/10/18/how-nky-schools-students-fared-in-newly-released-state-report-card/
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The 3rd Grade Family Literacy

Night was a blast!  We ate great

3-ways, talked about our book study

and how to help improve literacy at

home and ended the night with the

movie.  Thank you to Ms. Adkins, Ms.

Crowder and Ms. Boggs for all their

help!

GO CARDINALS!

Ms. Hamilton

UPCOMING EVENTS

10/24-28: Red Ribbon Week

10/25: Picture Retake Day

10/25: 4th & 5th Conservation

10/25: PTO fundraiser at Skyline

10/28: Character parade

Red Ribbon Week

Next week is Red Ribbon Week where

we celebrate being drug free!  We will

have a spirit week please see below

for the themes:

Officer Conrad, SRO

AFTERNOON CAR RIDERS- when

waiting in the church lot, please do

not pull all the way up to Clay Ridge

Road.  Stop about 20 feet back so

that the buses can pull in and not

block the roadway.
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PTO NEWS

Somer Hurston, School Nurse

Greetings Parents! It was a busy week

in the health office as we completed

vision screenings, and height and

weight measurements for our GLE

students. The nurse vision screening

does not replace the state of

Kentucky new

student/Kindergarten/Preschool

vision exam requirement and it is not

intended to be used for diagnostic

purposes. The vision screening is

completed with the Welch Allyn Spot

Vision Screener and is very accurate

eliminating variability from children

having to answer questions or read a

chart.

If your student has been

recommended for further evaluation

by an ophthalmologist or optometrist,

a letter has been sent home with a

copy of your student’s results. Thank

you for scheduling any necessary

follow up appointments timely as vision

difficulty is a known education barrier

to your student’s success. Please let

me know if you have any questions and

I hope your family has a great

weekend!

Go Cardinals,

Nurse Somer
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Staff Feature

Say hello to Mr. Dave!  Mr. Dave is one

of our custodians and we love him!  He

is very quiet but is always around to

help with anything and everything we

need.  Today we received a visit from

Dr. Wilson, Ms. Schultz and several

other Central Office staff to

celebrate Mr. Dave for the All-Star

he is.  Thank you Mr. Dave, GLE loves

you!

PBIS

Our October PBIS reward was

AWESOME!  The kids that had all

their work turned in and passing

grades, good attendance and no

behavior referrals enjoyed the Fall

Festival.  A special thanks to Ms.

Embry for planning this, to Mr. & Ms.

Diesman for helping transport the

haybales for the maze, to Ms.

Sowards for transporting the hay

bales and letting us borrow them from

her family farm.  Our students truly

appreciate all the volunteers and

staff that work so hard to reward our

students for their hard work.
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Rian Embry, School Counselor

Click on Ms. Embry’s name to go to her

Counselor’s Corner!

Lynlee Crowder, FRC

Ms. Crowder will be starting our

Watchdog Dads up again.  If you are

interested in being a Watchdog Dad

please contact her:

lynlee.crowder@campbell.kyschools.us

Social Media Links

GLE webpage

GLE Facebook page

GLE Twitter

CCS webpage

Lunch Menus

https://sites.google.com/campbell.kyschools.us/glecounselorscorner/home
mailto:lynlee.crowder@campbell.kyschools.us
https://gle.campbell.kyschools.us/
https://www.facebook.com/GLECardinals
https://twitter.com/GLE_Cardinals
https://www.campbell.kyschools.us/
https://gle.campbell.kyschools.us/breakfast-lunch-menus

